

VILLAGE OF BOONVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT

EMERGENCY STATION FAX

911 (315) 338-2888 (315) 338-2889

TRAFFIC DELAYS

With the new school year being upon us there will be traffic delays in the area of Boonville Elementary School located at Post Street and Ford Street in the Village on weekdays from 7:00AM-8:00AM, (For student arrival), and from 2:00PM-3:00PM, (For student dismissal). The Village of Boonville Police Department strongly suggests using alternate routes or avoiding these areas during these times.

Additionally, there are Crossing Guards at the intersections of Ford Street and Post Street and at Post Street and James Streets. These Crossing Guards are at these locations to allow students and parents to cross the streets safely and to assist with traffic congestion whenever necessary.

Pedestrians must cross the streets at designated crosswalks, crossing at other locations when a crosswalk is available is unlawful.

Thank you for your cooperation as we strive to ensure the safety of our students and parents.

Fred Robenski Officer in Charge

09/04/2024